The Power of Good Policy
For those who feared that partisanship and politics always trumps policy in Washington, I have good news! 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Thanks to the power of grassroots advocacy and the support of pro-community bank elected officials, including [LOCAL MEMBERS OF CONGRESS WHO SUPPORTED S. 2155], Washington has approved much-needed financial reforms.
The landmark Economic Growth, Regulatory Relief and Consumer Protection Act provides regulatory relief to our nation’s community banks, so they can continue financing the dreams of Americans in local communities like ours. For far too long community banks like [BANK NAME] have been hampered by the ever-increasing federal regulations that raised compliance costs, reduced local credit availability, and played an important role in the decline of new bank formation and consolidation within our industry, increasing systemic risk while reducing consumer choice.
This hard-fought law will help community banks and local communities by [EXPLAIN HOW S.2155 WILL HELP YOU PROMOTE LOCAL GROWTH]
To advocate these helpful reforms—which will align federal regulations with community banks’ smaller size, lower risk and relationship-based business model—community bankers from across the nation banded together, with the support of our customers and allies, to make our voices heard. Through letter-writing campaigns, petitions to Congress, media outreach and visits with elected officials—both locally and in our nation’s capital—I shared [BANK NAME’s] story about how meaningful reform furthers our mission to serve as a source of credit for customers, support local jobs and help fuel our local economy.
By igniting the economic power of community banks like [BANK NAME], lawmakers are signaling a sea change that encourages greater access to financial services that puts customers first while contributing to our nation’s financial recovery. 
And while there’s still more we must do to right-size financial regulation, this new law is a step in the right direction. Finally, our staff at the bank can get back to relationship banking and focus on the needs of our customers rather than the mounds of regulatory paperwork meant to rein in Wall Street’s excesses. 
To those concerned that our political environment was too far gone to keep good public policy from becoming law, let this serve as a reminder of the role we all play in advocating for change. You can’t keep a good idea, or a determined community banker, down.
